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Safety Highlight: The safety of your child is our number one priority. We have multiple
layers of protection in place. We have Resource Officer Matthews designated solely to DMS.
(Many schools do not have this.) Our doors are secured and must be opened from within.
The receptionist will ask anyone who comes to the door to identify themselves before
buzzing the person inside the building. This may be an inconvenience, but we would rather
err on the side of safety. Staff is trained on safety protocols. We have the support of local law
enforcement, who frequents the buildings.

Upcoming:
Our Veteran's Day Program
will be held at 2:00 PM on
November 10 in our gym.
Veterans are welcome

to be our guests.

#teamdadega



